10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWI1A 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER 3 April 1987
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I write to say how very grateful I am to you and all

your staff for making such excellent arrangements for my

visit to the Soviet Union. They made it possible for me
to see a great deal in a relatively short time and my programme

was most interesting and rewarding.

I should be grateful if you could pass on my thanks

to all those concerned with the arrangements.

With best wishes,

Ambassador V.I. Chernyshev




10 DOWNING STREET

LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Principal Private Secretary 3 April 1987

Do Bdrendn,

Now that we have returned to London I am writing on behalf
of all the Prime Minister's staff who accompanied her to the
Soviet Union to thank you for the kind hospitality which the
Soviet Government extended to us while we were in your country.
We want also to thank you and your staff for the kind co-
operation which you gave us in helping make the visit such
a success.

We were all very grateful, too, for the splendid gifts
that you presented to us. They will provide a happy memory

of our time with you.
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WICKS)

Ambassador V.I. Chernyshev




